
23, August 2022 

To The Office of Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

CENRO – Brooke’s Point 

 

c/o of ROBERT T. PANTI 

Database Management Officer 

 

Regarding: Request For The Certification of Survey Claimant 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

 

Hello Madam, 

 

  Greetings to the honorable Regional Executive Director of DENR I hope you are well. I’m 

Kathleen Martinez (JD/LL.M), legal age, Filipino citizen, and residing in Manila. I am educated abroad and 

a stakeholder of a venture company in Singapore that has an interest to relocate to the South Region of 

the Philippines to build a small resort & villa that would add value to the economy of my home country.  

 

 My first selection is the province of Palawan, however, after I sent my trustee to Bataraza and 

Brooke’s Point to check beach properties, I got confused about who are the lawful owners and 

authorized sellers of the described properties below. In order not to be scammed for buying properties 

that are not the lawful owners may I respectfully request your good office to provide me with the 

following? 

 

 

 1. The Certification of Survey Claimant of the following lots; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

2. Certification of Land Status of the above, if possible. 

 

 

The purpose of my request is for reference only and I trust so much you shall approve this request, 

madam. 

 

Thank you. I look forward to receiving a response from you. God bless! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

BATARAZA CADASTRE 
CAD 795-D CASE 17, 
C.M.8°27’N.117°13’E 

Lot Numbers: 

 6568 

 6569 

 6783 

 6782 

 6781 

 6780 

 6694 

 6709 


